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I oppose this bill and any bill that would raise taxes on Oregonians. We already pay 

enough in taxes! This is ridiculous. It puts unnecessary strain on Middle & low income 

Oregonians. It's hard enough already to be able to afford to pay all your bills in 

Oregon AND buy healthy food as well. Raising taxes on Oregonians is NOT the 

answer.  


